16" December 2015

Christmas Celebration Day Activity
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To: All parents

Sarasas Ektra School hosts a Fund Raising Day Activity on the 24th December of every
year for students to have fun with games, activities and snack booths. As the Christmas Festival
and New Year is a time of giving love, good wishes and happiness to each other. This year,
students will have a warm Christmas celebration with their friends in their classrooms. School will
have their traditional Christmas Parade Ceremony to show the birth of Jesus and receive blessing
from a Catholic priest and see some of the exemplary student shows. After that students will
have a small classroom party. Students can bring snacks to join with their friends and teachers.
During the time in the classroom, students will give love and wishes to their friends and saying
sorry if there is any time they hurt their friends; with or without intention; and hopefully everyone
forgives each other as a New Years.

To get everything organized properly, school would like to announce and ask parent’s
cooperation in the following:
1. Time for going in the class — finish the class / after school classes will be as usual
(students: no need to bring your school bags, but please prepare some stationery
for your after school classes)
2. Clothing style
Primary: students please wear colorful (Christmas colors) and polite clothes. No shorts,
no above knee skirts or sleeveless or collarless shirts or t-shirts.
Secondary: Students wear regular uniform.
3. Parents please prepare an appropriate amount of snacks, not too much because the school
also provides lunch to students as usual (Y.1 - Y.9) and please do not bring any gifts for
friends or teachers. Only prepare a small amount of snacks for the class party.

Moreover the school will give a special prize to the classroom that organizes the most
appropriate party by considering on how they decorate the classroom beautifully, but save money
by using only recycled items (parents can give students recycled materials to decorate the class-
room, and students can start decorating their classrooms from now on).

On behalf of the management and teachers, we appreciate your cooperation with our
school and best wishes to all parents for Christmas and this coming New Year.

Best Wishes
Sarasas Ektra School
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